IAB Calls for Federal Privacy Law 
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]The Interactive Advertising Bureau has changed its stance on government intervention in privacy legislation to prevent a fragmented state approach, which could be encouraged by California's new law. "A uniform federal privacy standard could provide clarity, market certainty, and add fuel to future innovation, while preserving the value and benefit that online advertising brings to the internet ecosystem," wrote the IAB's David Grimaldi in a letter to Senate Commerce Committee leaders.
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